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Please oh please do more to protect us from diesel emissions.  Who knows what new 

pollutants we’ll be exposed to under Donald Trump dismantling the EPA.  Oregon 

needs to protect its residents now more than ever.  I’m getting into middle age and 

need to protect my health and that of others.  And while you’re at it, how about a 

statewide no idling law?  Thanks. 


